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I & II Block
PCOR/2024-25/C00103 Circular Date: 01.10.2024

Dear Parent.

Assalamualaikum.

This is to inform you that students will have Dussehra Vacation from 22¢ October. 2024 to
14% Qctober, 2024,

The school will reopen on Tuesday i.e 15% October 2024 Regular school timings will be
followed from then onwards.

Kindly ensure the regularity of the students from there onwards as we will resume with the
Term-1I syllabus. Please checkthat all the books are intact and sent to the class teacher on
the reopening day. (All subjects Textbooks and Notebooks)

Regards
HM



